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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Grape Creek Proposed Drilling/Mining
1 message

S Erbrecht <mymindsinco@hotmail.com> Wed, Apr 8, 2020 at 1:59 PM
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Grape Creek is an important area in this region:  from Westcliffe to Canon City.  It is so near to pristine that it is
unfathomable that it is being considerable for expanded exploration (mining and drilling).  Please do not allow this to
happen.

Stephanie Erbrecht
Westcliffe CO


